
Conrad Provencher Property, ., m IO4_T_7 
Hottah Lake 

MEMO 

This submission was made by Provencher in early 
July, 1970. It does not realy seem likely that he has 
anything to offer, as Falconbridge and he has undoubtedly 
approached them to examine it. 

I don't think it is worth our while to examine the 
occurrence at present. 

M.E. (Tim) Coates 




